ANIMAL LAW REFORM

SOUTH AFRICA

31 January 2023

To Whom It May Concern,

RE: Confirmation of Appointment Animal Law Reform South Africa
guxey
This letter serves to confirm that _is appointed with ALRSA

as a Legal Research Consultant, a position which he has held simce June 2022.

1s currently working on a project for us entitled “Laying Down the Facts:
Corporate Accountability” (the “Project”).
In terms of the Project, he 1s requesting mformation from and haising with
stakeholders on behalf of ALRSA, in terms of zufer alia the Promotion of Access to
Information Act 2 of 2000 (“PAIA”) and 1s authorised to do so.
Emails relating to the Project are sent utiising our dedicated outreach email:

Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach outreach@animallawreform.ore.

If you have any questions relating to -appointment, please contact me at the
email address below.

Yours Sincerely,
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